Foundation 2 School Closure Activities                 
Pack 2

We hope you are all staying safe and well and are keeping your fingers crossed for some more of the lovely sunshine we’ve had!
This is the second pack of work we are sending out and this time we have put our learning challenges all on one subject sheet. This means you can pick and choose which activity you do and when. Some of the activities such as the diary, reading challenges and mental maths games can be completed daily but others you can complete in your own time.
We have put some sheets to support a couple of the activities online too but you don’t need to print any of these out unless you want to.
We are aware this is a difficult time for some people who are still trying to go to work/work from home and get through these learning activities and we hope you will find most of them short, easy, practical and productive.
Remember children can use Oxford Reading Buddy to read a range of books and answer quizzes unfortunately they have had lots of technical difficulties so we would also suggest using other reading sites.
www.teachyourmonstertoread.com has made their computer version free and is a really good site for reading games and books.
Phonics play has made their site free while schools are closed you can access the site at:
www.newphonicsplay.co.uk      username: march20  password: home
Other useful and free sites include:
www.ictgames.com
www.topmarks.co.uk
[bookmark: _GoBack]You can also find lots of online lessons at 
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/primary
YouTube is great for lots of educational videos such as Alphablocks and Numberblocks but you can also use them for some physical activities. We know everyone is taking part in the Joe Wicks sessions and Cosmic Yoga is also great for kids.
We have included some fun science sheets for you to try some great experiments at home.
We hope the new challenge sheets are useful, we know they will support the children in achieving their Early Learning Goals while at home and we appreciate your support with their home learning.
Remember we also have our class forums set up on the school website and we will be checking it at least twice a week. Feel free to contact us with any queries or just to say hi while school is closed.

Thank you
The Foundation 2 staff



